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Henderson, Katie

From: Torrence, Rufus
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2011 8:12 AM
To: Tom Myers
Subject: AR0020273 AFIN 04-00106  City of Siloam Springs Pretreatment Program Mod: Streamlining 

Update
Attachments: AR0020273_Response to Pretreatment Audit_20100806.pdf

 
 

  
  
  
December 1, 2011 
  
Tom Myers, Pretreatment Coordinator 
City of Siloam Springs 
P O Box 80 
Siloam Springs, AR  72761 
 
Re:   Siloam Springs Pretreatment Program Modification:  Streamlining Update 
       (Permit No. AR0020273, AFIN 04-00106) 
  
Dear Mr. Meyers: 
  
This email is written to advise the City that the local limits development, program narrative and adopted 
ordinance are due.  In reference to the attached letter dated August 6, 2010, the City agreed to submit this 
information to the department.    
 
Please submit the adopted ordinance, program narrative and local limit development to the department before 
February 1, 2012. 
  
If City has any questions or concerns, please contact the Department at (501) 682-0626 or by email at 
torrence@adeq.state.ar.us . 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Rufus Torrence, Pretreatment Engineer 
Water Division 
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